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Suggested Announcements re: International Eucharistic Congress – 
Archdiocese of Toronto Pilgrimage
Please feel free to use these announcements in any of your communication channels between now and the end of May 2024. Thank you for your assistance in promoting the September 2024 International Eucharistic Congress in Ecuador.
International Eucharistic Congress – September 8-15, 2024
Join the Archdiocese of Toronto Delegation!
Traditionally every four years, the Holy Father invites pilgrims from around the world to join in an International Eucharistic Congress. This year’s event will take place in Quito, Ecuador from September 8-15, 2024. Limited spaces are available for pilgrims from the Archdiocese of Toronto to join with other Canadian delegates to travel to Ecuador. To learn more about the pilgrimage, visit www.archtoronto.org/iec. Registration deadline is June 6 with early bird pricing available until May 6, 2024.
Join the Archdiocese of Toronto Delegation
International Eucharistic Congress 2024 – September 8-15 – Quito, Ecuador
The Holy Father has invited Catholics worldwide to participate in the 53rd International Eucharistic Congress. This year’s gathering takes place in Quito, Ecuador from September 8-15, 2024. To learn more about the pilgrimage, please visit www.archtoronto.org/iec. Limited spaces are available for pilgrims from the Archdiocese of Toronto to join with the Canadian delegation. Registration deadline is June 6, 2024 with early bird pricing available until May 6. 
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